New Born Clinic and Lactation Clinic Location

"Newhorn Clinic and Lactation Clinic have officially moved to FPC at Tucker in order to ease patients' fears with returning for newborn follow up and
hopefully be able to see more patients. Please share this info with anyone in your departments that should know. Their previous phone lines have been
routed to their new location in case anyone calls the previous extension. They alse have a cell phone with voicemail capability; 306-4855. Please let me

know if you have any questions/concerns."
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